
Notice: Refund of GT-2013 Exam Fees 

A notice was issued regarding the cancellation of recruitment of 

Graduate Trainees 2013. The notice stated that ONGC would be 

refunding the examination fees to all candidates who had applied for 

the examinations. ONGC has received enquiries with regard to status of 

this refund.  

ONGC is working out the modalities of refund to all candidates of 

Graduate Trainee Examination 2013. ONGC assures all candidates that 

their fee would be refunded and the same would be intimated at the 

earliest possible instance. 


